Kansas Agricultural Aviation Association
HB2619 Proponent — House Agriculture Committee

February 12, 2018

Chairman Hoffman and Committee-

The Kansas Agricultural Aviation Association is in support of HB2619. Electronic records
and communication are well-established across our industry and permitting their use for
invoicing customers and for keeping necessary documentation required by the KDA and others
is a logical step.

The mobile and geographically wide-ranging nature of the work of aerial applicators has
made the use of mobile devices a key part of the timely, accurate, and efficient delivery of the
services Kansas farmers and ranchers require. To have the compliance and record-keeping
aspects of their operation under the same umbrella of technology will be very helpful.

We applaud the KDA for moving forward in this area and concur with the Kansas Pest
Control Association in supporting HB2619.
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